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6th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

A very Happy New Year to you all and welcome back to school. I hope that 
you all enjoyed the holidays and are looking forward to the year ahead. The 
children have all settled back into their school routines very quickly.  

In the collective worship on Thursday it was so lovely to see everybody 
looking so smart. To keep our standards high parents are reminded that 
training shoes are not part of the school uniform. PE days in the Winter should 
be navy blue joggers and a sweat-shirt not branded goods. For the 
correct uniform please see the prospectus on the website. Lost property is 
now kept in the container by the gate. Can you please ensure that all items 
that your child brings into school are clearly labelled?  

Snacks 

We are a healthy school. Snacks at break should be fruit or vegetables only - 
if the children do have a snack that is not healthy at break, we will offer them a 
piece of fruit instead. 

Punctuality 

The door to school opens at 8.50am, all pupils should be arriving at this time 
in order to start their learning. We close the gate at 9.00am.  

I look forward to your continued support throughout 2023 and hope that we 
can all look forward to a very happy and healthy year working together. 

 
Mr Ramsden 
Headteacher 


